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Date:  9/30/2017
TO: NMS Board of Directors and House of Delegates
FROM: Deborah Kruhm, NMS Safety Chair
We had a total of 3 accidents reported this past year.  Thank you to all clubs who sent in reports. USA-S now will send the report directly to me, so that you do not have to forward it. 
Continue to send in all reports no matter how minor they seem to be. 

